
 

 

May 2, 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

As part of our commitment to “Allergy Awareness and Protection”, we are sending this notification of information 

to each of our families. 

 

As part of our Breakfast Cart and Snack programs, on Friday, May 10, 2019, we will be concluding our Catholic 

Education Week activities with Minute to Win It and our snack committee has graciously offered to coordinate and 

provide each student and staff with a snack – either peanut free / gluten free Butter and Salt popcorn or gluten free 

Green Pea Crisps.  Please note that there is no cost to students and we thank our snack committee for coordinating 

and facilitating this event. 

 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about this event, please contact Mrs. Braida or Mr. Deoni at the school. 

 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

 

 

Mrs. Braida and Mr. Deoni 


